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September 7, 1995 

.Mr. Steven Mangigian 
4578 Gregory Road 
Dexter, MI 48130 

Dear Mr. Mangigian: 

Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate 

I am writing in response to your letter of April 28, 1995. It 
occurs to me that two of the matters you brought up should 
receive an official response. Please excuse the delay in this 
reply. 

Regarding the addition of Mr. Manuel Hirachian to the Parish 
Council, I grant approval to your request. I am sure he will be 
an asset to your council. 

With regard to Deacon Michael, since Father Diran Papazian is 
presently in charge of attending to the sacramental and spiritual 
needs of the Ann Arbor community, it is our decision to keep 
Diratzoo's duties to assisting him in administering the needs of 
the parish. With regard to his future, we have discussed these 
matters with him personally. 

In the meantime, we pray that your community grows in the spirit 
of Christ and that your efforts will realize the establishment of 
full-parish status in the future. Hold fast to your faith and 
seek good works to the glory of God. 

With prayers, 

Ab~. ~. ~~~'-----
Archbishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 
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